Fircrest Town Hall
I

Fircrest, Washington

Merritt worked with the Town of Fircrest over a number of years to identify program needs,
explore alternate solutions, and ultimately design and construct a new 6,000 sq. ft.

Town Hall on the existing Town Hall site. The completed project responded to

the expanded needs of the town, while reflecting the appropriate design

qualities that tied the solution to the

historic Town Hall. The new Town

Hall was successfully designed to

ensure that it would blend seamlessly

with the City’s established style.
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